I am respectfully submitting the annotated genome of the bacteriophage NoSleep.  We feel confident in the majority of our annotation, but appreciate a second look at the following regions:

1.  We inserted numbers 1, 53, 65, 120, 133 without a call from either Glimmer or GeneMark. 
2.  This was the first time we had tRNAs to annotate, so these warrant a second look.

Thank you!

Holly LaFerriere
